
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  060524 Sale Date - 12/13/2006

Item # 22 - 604E20550 - Inlet, No. 4 for single slope barrier, Type B  -  30 each

Does this item for this project require replacing only the barrier wall over the inlet or the entire inlet structure for this item?  Will 
an item for pipe be required if the entire structure is removed and replaced.

Question Submitted: 11/30/2006 1Question Number:

Q 1:  Due to the nature of this project, will ODOT consider lowering the percentage of work performed by the prime contractor 
from 50% to 40%.

Q 2:  Please specify the curing method required by ODOT to be applied to the CONCRETE SINGLE SLOPE BARRIER since the 
barier will recieve en expoy coating.

Question Submitted: 12/6/2006

Answer 1)  The Dept respectfully declines.  Answer 2) Concrete Single Slope Barrier is under Item 622.  The curing 
method is described in the CMS starting on page 485.

2Question Number:

Having inspected the existing concrete median wall, it appears the footer and wall were poured integral and would make leaving 
the footer a costly item.  Will the Contractor be permitted to remove the existing footer and replace the footer as one integral unit 
with the new wall?

Question Submitted: 12/7/2006

The intent of our plan was to remove the existing NJ shape barrier and replace it with the single slope barrier on top 
of the existing concrete base. Please prepare your bid based upon the bidding documents.  After the award of the 

contract, the Contractor may propose to remove the existing concrete base but this is subject to the approval to the 

Engineer.

3Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


